
Attention All Students & Post-Docs 
You Are Cordially Invited to Attend AGRO Student & Post-Doc Luncheon 

When: Monday, August 14, 2023 from 12:00 to 1:15 pm  

Where: Room to be Announced Later 

Lunch will be provided at no cost to attendees. 

 

Are you wondering about the different career paths you can take after graduation?  Visit and 
network with professionals in academia, consulting, government, and industry to discuss and 

explore career opportunities.   

Please RSVP by June 01 by sending an email to Sara Whiting (sara.whiting@bayer.com) 


